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On Wednesday, August 11, 2021, from 12.30 p.m. to 04.00 p.m., MUPY’s Division of Student Affairs
hosted the 2021 Welcome Home, Rub Nong Activity for MUPY’s Sophomores via the Cisco Webex Meetings
platform. This virtual event was presided over by the Dean, Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, who
also delivered a warm welcoming speech to 128 undergraduate students (RXx52). Also joined this event
included MUPY administrators, faculty members, involved staff, and senior students.



This Rub Nong
activities included a faculty introduction and an overview of the learning experiences and campus
life presented by Asst. Prof. Dr. Luerat Anuratpanich, Deputy Dean for Student Affairs and Quality
Development. This event provided them essential information about the Faculty’s supporting offices
and services such as the faculty library, IT service, healthcare service, etc. They also had a
chance to meet their advisors.  This activity aimed at helping the 2nd-year students to get familiar
with the Faculty.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2991


